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Trevor Chadwick

From: Shane Smith <ssmith000@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 1:46 PM
To: Shawn Nickel; Trevor Chadwick
Subject: Support of Willowbrook golf course

City of Star  
 
Fully support getting another premier golf course to the area.  Why would we not want this?  
 
Regards 
Shane  
 
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 


